Parent News – from Mrs. Hunt – Thursday, September 5, 2013
***”Bad in Plaid Golf” Tournament is tomorrow September 6, 2013 at Bonneville Golf Course.  Tee off time 8:30 a.m. Foursome’s are still needed, please call the office, 801-486-3197, right away and/or sign up online.
***Mr. Chris Huntzinger, will host Jacob’s Ladder auditions on September 9, 2013, after school in the Scout/Music Room.  The purpose of Jacob’s Ladder is to form an instrumental group that will assist with musical events. These events will be held at the school and scheduled weekend masses throughout the year. Click on the following link                 Jacob’s Ladder Info for Parents to read more about auditions/needed musicians.
***Miss Brinkerhoff still needs parents to assist in a few Computer classes. Volunteers are needed in kindergarten, third, sixth and eighth grade
Please email Miss Brinkerhoff if you are able to assist in your child’s Computer class.  sbrinkerhoff@cosgriff.org
***Please support the St. Ambrose Parish Pancake Breakfast on Sunday, September 8th after morning masses. This breakfast is sponsored by the St. Ambrose Knights of Columbus.
Thank you,
Mrs. Hunt

